REPORT OF THE B.R.RAO - CONVENER, PUBLIC AWARENESS COMMITTEE AND EDUCATION IN THE 2 ND  MANAGING COMMITTEE MEETING BEING HELD AT MEERUT  ON 16/17th   MARCH 2024

Thank You President, Office Bearers, Past President, and Managing Committee Members for choosing me as Convener, Public Awareness & Education Committee for the year 2023-24.
Public Awareness & Education Committee consists of the following members.
Convener: Shri B. R. Rao, Secunderabad
Co- Convener: Shri Kishan Singh, Secunderabad
Members:
Shri Hiren Keria, Mumbai
Shri A. Chandra Shekhar Reddy, Fpta Vice President, Vijayawada
Shri Vinod Kumar Mittal, Delhi
Shri Ramesh Kumar Salecha, Bengaluru
Shri Arun Sundariya, Kolkata
The main activities envisaged during this year are:

· To conduct Technical Training Programs on Packaging and Printing useful for Paper Traders at various destinations in India  in coordination with Institute of Packaging.
· To take forward the MOU entered with ICFAI BUSINESS SCHOOL – IBS, HYDERABAD and conduct webinars and short-term management programs for paper traders.

· Participation in Chennai Paperex, 2024 and other Paper connected exhibitions.

· Technical Educational Program at M/s Seshasayee Paper & Boards Ltd.

· Celebration of National Paper Day 2024 on August 1st, 2024.


INDIAN INSTITUTE OF PACKAGING, HYDERABAD has accepted to conduct specialprograms for paper traders at any destination. The program can be a 3-day or a 4-day program depending upon the requirements of paper traders. FTPA has to ensure a minimum of 25 students at any destination for the program. FPTA and the local association can decide on the program and visits.
 
IBS ICFAI BUSINESS SCHOOL is one of the premier management business schools in India. ICFAI GROUP CONSISTS OF 11 UNIVERSITIES, 9 B-SCHOOLS, 7 TECHNICAL SCHOOLS.
The aim of the MOU entered with IBS is to provide an umbrella for academic activities that will strengthen mutual understand, foster friendly co-operation, and to promote sustainable and productive academic collaboration and exchange between faculty, students, and researchers of both the parties and to help the paper traders”
IBS is ready to organise webinars on any subject for the interest of the members.

IBS is also ready to develop short term courses for our members. If any member or association has any ideas or suggestions in this regard please share with our committee. 

TECHNICAL EDUCATIONAL PROGRAM BY M/S SESHASAYEE PAPER AND BOARDS, ERODE. There is a gap in conducting this program and we will try to start this program again this year. 
 
I want to thank the FPTA President, Hon. Secretary, FPTA Secretariat, Past Presidents and Managing Committee Members and my team for the support and cooperation extended.

 


B. R. RAO
CONVENER, PUBLIC AWARENESS AND EDUCATION COMMITTEE
